
 

A message from our PRINCIPAL…. 
 
Spring Break has come to an end and now we look to finish strong. 
With March came some aspects of getting back to normal, now we 
start to prepare for testing and closing out the school year.  
 
With only a two weeks until M.A.P testing, it is time for students to use their tools to 
show what they know in both reading and math. It is imperative that all students are in 
school during these assessments and report on time (9:05am), this will help to create a 
productive testing environment for all students. All students in grades 3-6 will be taking 
these tests. Our 5th graders will also participate in the Science M.A.P test as well. What 
your child is learning on a daily basis builds the foundation for being able to demon-
strate high achievement on tests. Let’s show them what we know.  
 
Lastly, I want to express my gratitude for our teachers and staff at Shenandoah. What a 
wonderful job they are doing keeping students engaged, learning and excited about 
school each day during this crazy year. We are so lucky to have such a hardworking 
group of individuals. Happy Spring everyone! 
 
Mr. Rooney 

V O L U M E  3 ,  I S S U E  6  

A P R I L  2 0 2 2  

Congratulations!  
Ms. Maria Fassett 

2022 SLPS Math Educator of the Year! 
5th/6th Grade Teacher 

We honor you Ms. Fassett for your hardwork, dedication,  
commitment and perseverance.   

 
We celebrate you!!! 

 

 

WE ARE PROUD 

OF YOU! 

 

RoadMAP to Success Spirit Week  
ROCKING THE MAP TEST! 

Families we invite you to help support our 
3rd-6th graders during MAP testing by  
participating in our school spirit week. 

 
April 18-MONDAY*  It  All Begins Here! 
Wear your school spirit gear. (Orange, black 
or white) Our school’s mascot is the Tiger 
 
April 19-TUESDAY*We Are CA REER 
Bound!  Wear your favorite CAREER gear 
 
April 20- WEDNESDAY* Step Up to  
Success. Wear your CRAZY socks  
 
April 21-  THURSDAY* We Are  
ROCKING  the MAP test. Dress like a 
ROCKSTAR 
 
April 22- FRIDAY* Brain Break!  Wear 

your favorite PJs. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday… 
to everyone who  

Celebrate their birthdays  in  
April. 

Please don’t forget to check out our school’s 
website:  https://www.slps.org/shenandoah 

3412 Shenandoah Ave-St. Louis, MO, 63104 
314.772.7544 

S A V E  T H E  D A TE S  

April 18th --May 20th **MAP 
 Testing 

3RD-6TH GRADES ONLY 
 

 April 21—PAC Meeting 

 April 22….Earth Day  

 April 23...Spring Into Fit-

ness  5K & 1.5 mi Fun Run 

 April 28....Administrative 

Professional Day 

 April 30…SLPS Wellness 

Workshop 

 

 

 

Earth Day 
Pledge 

Shenandoah Tigers, we invite 
you to help celebrate ‘Earth 
Day’ by pledging to do your 

best to  
conserve Earth’s resources and  
reduce pollution by making a  

commitment to do at least 
one of the following… 

 
1. Recycle-Reuse-Reduce 
2. Turn off all lights when not 

in use 
3. Do not litter. 
 
Ways to celebrate Earth Day 
https://stlcityrecycles.com/events/st-
louis-earth-day-festival/ 
 

Character Word of 
the Month 

 
Self-Control means 

to restrain your  
impulses and  

behavior in all  
situations. 

Parent Tips: Reading with your child for at 
least 20 minutes a day helps to improve 
academic achievement. 

DeSales Youth Baseball League 
 

FREE, coed tee-ball and baseball program 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Step by Step Registration Presentation.pdf 
Please click on the link to register. 

Questions? ……...Contact Sheltoria Love @ 
shetria@desalescd.com or (314)-267-0527 

A word from our and Academic Instructional 
Coach… 

 
Spring is upon us and we are getting ready to begin 

MAP testing in grades 3-6.  Our teachers and  
students have been working hard all year and are 

now ready to ROCK THE MAP!  As we enter  
testing mode, please remember it is very important 

to be at school every day and on time.   
 

MAP TESTING DATES: 
Monday, April 18-Friday, May 20, 2022 

 

 
 

WE WILL START MAP PREPERATIONS AT 
9:15 DAILY 

Summer Opportunities 

PARENTS AND GUARDIANS 
Ways to support your child(ren) during  our 

‘Road to Success’ MAP Testing 
 
 

1. Make sure your child(ren) are  at 
school and on time everyday 

 
2.  If you child is sick please contact 

the school immediately to inform 
them. 

 
3. Make sure your child gets an ample  

normal amount of sleep daily. 
 
4.    The student should eat a nutritious 

and filling breakfast. Avoid high 
sugar cereals which can make the 
student hyper and/or unfocused. 
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